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From:  Human Services Subcommittee 

Carrier: Representative Valderrama 

HB 2292 requires health benefit plans that currently reimburse the cost of 

counseling, prevention, and screening services for sexually transmitted infections 

to also provide coverage for approved human immunodeficiency virus prevention 

drugs and the services required when beginning or continuing the use of such 

prevention drugs. 

The bill includes Other Funds expenditure limitation increases of $767,644 for the 

Public Employees Benefit Board and $682,867 for the Oregon Educators Benefit 

Board to accommodate the estimated increase in expenditures for costs of health 

care plans offered by the boards.  

The Human Services Subcommittee recommends HB 2292 be amended by the      

–A4 amendment and be reported out do pass, as amended. 

 


